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Bureau Veritas would like to notify all stakeholders that MSC has granted the CAB a Variation 
Request available at https://fisheries.msc.org/en/fisheries/echebastar-indian-ocean-purse-seine-
skipjack-tuna/@@assessments, allowing a delay in the publication of the ECHEBASTAR INDIAN 
OCEAN PURSE SEINE SKIPJACK TUNA third surveillance report until the 29th of November. 
 
 
Diego Solé. MSC Fishery Scheme Manager for Bureau Veritas. 
Contact: diego-martin.sole@bureauveritas.com 
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